Week beginning 19/04/2022

This week's learning...

Welcome back Reception! We hope you had a restful holiday and are ready for lots of exciting learning!



This term's topic is Global Treasures and we will be developing our understanding of the world knowledge and skills. We will be reading Macbeth and The Queens Hat and we will be learning about the life of Queen



Reception Newsletter

STAR moments

What have we been learning last week?



We are sharing our learning with year 6. We are a community.

We worked together for our Big Dance performancel



This is my observational drawing!



I made a snake! 's'



We made rice crispie cakes!

Well done for everyone's amazing efforts with behaviour and attitudes towards learning last term. All the teachers are super proud of our pupils' achievements. Talk to your child about the type of things they need to do to receive a Happy leaf. Our theme is TRUST this term!

Jon't forgett

- Please ensure your child brings their reading folder into school every day.
- Read with your child everyday.
- Login details for Mathletics and Bug Club can be found in your child's reading record.
- Mathletics HOMEWORK is assigned on a Monday and need to be completed by Sunday!
- Your child must wear their PE kits on Mondays and Fridays.
- Please bring in a baby picture of your child by Friday 22nd April. Alternatively, you
 can send it to our email address: reception pstar newham.sch.vk

Over to you... Home learning

- Make sure to log on to Mathletics and complete the work assigned to you each week!
- Continue to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug Club each day (sadly, very few children have been doing this).
- Please use the reading record provided to record each time you read with your child.
- Complete the homework in your reading folders by Friday!



Keep in touch!

Email: reception1@star.newham.sch.uk

Twitter: @Star Primary

Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336